
 
 
 
Greetings from Providence Catholic, 
 
We are so excited that you will be CELTIC!!! 
 
To prepare you for the start of school on Monday, August 15, we have set a special time for you 
to come in with other transfer students.  
 
NEW CELTIC WELCOME DAY SCHEDULE FOR TRANSFER STUDENTS 
Friday, August 12, 2022 
9:45 am - 2:35 pm 
 

- During this time, you will meet with counselors and student mentors, tour the school, 
locate your classes, go to your lockers, ask questions, and much more! Lunch will be 
provided, and we will also attend Mass. 

 
- Please arrive no later than 9:40 am. Enter at the Student Commons through Door #14 

on the southwest side of the building in front of the roundabout. Host students and 
counselors will be there to greet you. 

 
- Dress code is in effect.  

 
- Please bring your laptop. You do not have to bring your books. 

 
- Pick up at the same location as drop off. 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
We look forward to meeting you! 

 
Luke Senffner 
Director of Counseling 
lsenffner@providencecatholic.org  
815-717-3184 
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